
From: Patrick Frank pfrank830@earthlink.net
Subject: follow-up re: RA-00263-2013

Date: August 19, 2013 at 8:41 PM
To: Lambert@virginia.edu
Cc: tcoxdenver@aol.com

Dear Prof. Lambert,

Following up from my email query of 13 August, can you please let me know the status of manuscript RA-00263-2013?  I do regret
troubling you. Please understand, my experience is in Chemistry where reviews are generally received after three weeks.

Now going on five weeks, it would ease my expectations if you might please let me know the usual reviewer response time for Risk
Analysis.

Thanks very much,

Pat Frank 

Patrick Frank
Palo Alto, CA 94301
email: pfrank830@earthlink.net
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
These things are, we conjecture, like the truth;
But as for certain truth, no one has known it.

          Xenophanes, 570-500 BCE
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++


